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Announcements 

Northern Indiana MCC 
Comforter Bash - Join us on 
November 8 and 9 for the 
Mennonite Central Committee 
(MCC) Comforter Bash in 
Goshen. People of all ages are 
invited to knot comforters at 
Pleasant View Church (58529 
County Road 23). For more 
information about the event visit 
mcc.org/northern-in-comforter-
bash or contact LaVera Schlabach 
at 574-538-9629.

Many events are happening 
locally - please check the bulletin 
board across from the restrooms 
for updated community events 
and announcements!

 

7235 W 100 N

Shipshewana, IN 46565

260-768-4240

shoresaints@gmail.com

http://shorechurch-in.org

Facebook: @shorechurch.in

Instagram: @shorechurch.in

YouTube: Shore Church Media


Lead Pastor: 

Nic Raber 
Pastor of Youth & Family: 
Lance Miller 
Administrative Assistant:

Kim Mishler 
Leadership Team:  

Jared Berkey, Eugene Bontrager, 
Kevin Lambright, Vicki Mowery, 
Stephanie Roth & Mike Unternahrer





Monday, Wednesday, Friday 

 9 a.m. - 3 p.m.


Article Deadline for the Shoreline:

Wednesday morning by 9 a.m.


                          

Shoreline

• Steve Christner - cancer 

• Judy Dintaman - stroke

• Rebecca Haarer - cancer

• Karson Hochstetler - health issues

• Ava Miller - Zambia trip

• Mark Mishler -continued healing

• Ryland Pittenger-Dylans nephew - 

Leukemia


 Loving God - Loving Others

“Let gratitude for the past inspire us with trust for the future.”
—François Fénelon

http://mcc.org/northern-in-comforter-bash
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T he Fall Church Business meeting is 
slated for November 21, 2024 at 6 p.m. 
An agenda/packet was in your 
mailboxes last Sunday. If, for some 
reason, you did not receive one, or have 
misplaced yours, please contact Kim in 
the Church office for another one. As 
usual, extra packets and extra voting 
ballots will be available at the meeting.

If you are unable to make the meeting 
and would like an absentee ballot, you 
can find those available at the Sign-up 
table. All absentee ballots must be 
signed and placed in the provided 
locked box by November 21. 

If you have any questions please contact 
Kim Mishler in the church office or Chris 
Mast - Church Moderator.

F rom Pastor Nic and Pastor Lance 

“We would like to extend a warm 
thank you for all the love shown to us 
through gifts, cards, words of 
encouragement, lunch, treats and 
others blessings during Pastor 
Appreciation month last month. We 
are thankful for our Shore family!”

From Kim & Morgan- 

“Thanks for including us in on the 
love as well!” We feel loved and 
blessed!”

   

Men of the Church - Mission and 
Service is planning an MDS work 
project to Amory, Mississippi, the 
week of March 2, 2025 for all man 
construction. 

The crew will be doing repair work 
from tornado damage that happened 
in March of 2023. Questions and to 
get on the the list to go, please 
contact Shore MDS Rep - Gerald 
Lee.

Stewardship Report 
November 3, 2024


General                               $12,117.00

Class 19                                  $100.00

Class 22                                  $100.00

Class 23	 	              $120.00

Class 24                                  $120.00

Class 25                                  $256.00

Sharing One Hope 	               $29.00

Cemetery                                $550.00


November 3, 2024  
Attendance:                      267  
Adult Sunday school:      132 
Primary Class:                   59     


